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North Carolina General Assembly
House Chamber

Representative Susan C. Fisher
504 Legislative Office Building – 300 North Salisbury Street

Raleigh, NC  27603-5925
July 28, 2011
To:     Whom it May Concern

Re:     Grant Proposal of Ponderwell Software and Web Development

From: Rep. Susan C. Fisher

As the Representative of the 114th District in Buncombe County, I am pleased to endorse the work of Ponderwell Software and Web Development of Asheville, and their proposal for a grant allocation for community media development.  

Ponderwell proposes an innovative application of their product to benefit the community.  Informational in nature, their idea is to invest time and resources to create a website that would function as community news.  It would provide assignments to writers and receive their submissions for consideration and editing.  

An exciting aspect is that Ponderwell envisions receiving submissions from young writers on subjects like news from their school, thereby providing a feeder program for interest in journalism, as well as community support for schools.  This is particularly timely as we see a decline of interest in printed news.  There is a real need to find new ways to supply our diverse communities with all kinds of information.  

I believe the idea Ponderwell proposes merits your serious consideration and holds great potential for benefit to our community.  Please call on me if I may be of any help as you go forward.

cc: Michael and Amie Tracey
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